SPRING CLEAN YOUR STUDIO

Are there dust balls under your piano bench? Is the air coming out of your students’
flutes stale?

Join the Woodbridge Music Club on Saturday, March 24 at 2:00 in the Occoquan
Room at The McCoart building for a forum pinpointing areas where we can help
each other find ways to jumpstart our teaching.

This workshop will be a round table discussion that focuses on areas of need
submitted by members, and hopefully solved by members. We will also have a place
for teachers to display any special materials they have found helpful in their studio.
Future workshops for the club will also be discussed.

Please let us know what you would like discussed at this workshop and also feel free
to contact us if you have any questions or suggestions. We look forward to seeing all

of you on March 24t at this member-driven workshop!

Laura Riski: laura@riski.biz

Grace Reid: gjandcbfamily@yahoo.com




